
 

 

 

 

We are delighted to confirm that we are launching a 

new school meals service from 1st February provided by 

Food For Thought a not for profit company whose 

ethos is based on providing healthy, fresh, tasty and 

attractive school meals for our children.   

We are really looking forward to our new menus which 

start next week. Menus can be viewed on the school 

website and the following link:  

School Meals Weekly Menus 

Good luck to our School Cook, Mr Mahony, and the 

Catering team for the launch of our new service.  

We want all children to enjoy the delicious food on offer.   

Exciting times! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St Michael’s Catholic Primary School 

School Meals 

https://foodforthoughtschools.co.uk/
https://stmichaelscatholicprimary.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2022/01/New-Menu-Spring-2022.pdf

